
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you enjoy solving challenging math 
problems, you may be interested in Math 
Team.  
 
We have meets only once a month. 
 

Please join us for a short informational meeting 
on Wednesday, September 20st after school at 
1:50 in Room 129. 
 
 
 If you can’t make this meeting, but want to join Math Team, please 
see Mrs. Benz in Room 129. 
 


